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Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm in the Township Hall by Chairperson Terry Erber. 

Present: Frank D. Wasylewski, Caroline Kobylczak, Terry Erber and Cindi Lambdin. 

Absent:  Ross Payton 

Pledge of Allegiance 

A motion by Terry Erber to accept the minutes of the previous meeting, seconded by Frank D. 

Wasylewski. All in favor, motion carried. 

Treasurers Report:       $ 263,832.40 General Fund 

                                         $ 406,562.27 Road Fund 

                                         $ 17,815.76 Fire Dept: 

A motion by Cindi Lambdin to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented; seconded by Caroline 

Kobylczak.  All in favor, motion carried. 

 

New Business: 

The board received an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA), with Charlevoix County to help the 

Township to administer and enforce the Storm Water Control Ordinance that was passed in 2012. The 

previous Ordinance has expired. The board agreed to participate, at no cost to the Township, and the 

required paperwork was signed and will be submitted to the Watershed Council. 

 

 Due to the Governor’s stay at home order, Spring Clean Up day has been changed from May 2nd to June 

13, 2020.  

Each Township resident will receive a postcard with specific information. More information can also be 

found on the Township website at www.HudsonTownship.org. 

The following workers will be hired at $100 each for the day: Gary Stilson, Gary Holborn, and Marlene 

Guerin. 

 

Due to the Governor’s stay at home order, no Township meetings were held in April or May. 

 

Steve Anderson offered to donate $2000 to the Township for a virus relief fund.  The board has no virus 

relief needs at this time. 

 

Election Changes: Cindi Lambdin discussed changes with election processes, noting that the State of 

Michigan mailed applications for ballots to all voters, except those on the Perminate Absentee Voter 

List, for the May, August, and November elections. The Clerk will automatically send applications for 

every election to those voters who have requested to be on the Perminate Absentee Voter List. Voters 

will have the option to vote via mail in ballot or at the Hudson Township Hall on election day. 

 

Request from Joe Sevenski to resign from Township Hall outside maintenance position. Motion to accept 

resignation by Frank D. Wasylewski, seconded by Cindi Lambdin. All in favor, motion carried. 
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Application received from Chris Amman for Township Hall outside Maintenance position. Motion to hire 

Chris Amman for position by Frank D Wasylewski, seconded by Terry Erber. All in favor, motion carried. 

 

Representatives from the LLCC on Thumb Lake presented the board with a temporary local watercraft 

control application, charts, and pictures of a high-water issue on Thumb Lake. A motion by Frank D. 

Wasylweski to support the LLCC and apply for a temporary local watercraft control application, 

seconded by Caroline Kobylczak. All in favor, motion carried.  A Public Hearing for Public input on the 

issue for Wednesday June 10, 2020. 

 

A motion by Frank D. Wasylewski to pay bills totaling $3,741.65, seconded by Terry Erber. All in favor, 

motion carried. 

A motion to adjourn by Terry Erber, seconded by Cindi Lambdin. All in favor, motion carried. Meeting 

adjourned at 7:27 p.m. 

Cindi Lambdin  

Hudson Township Clerk 


